
Hello students,  

I am really excited that you will soon be joining our GSA family. My 
name is Mrs Payton and I am the Progress Leader for year 7. My job 
is to monitor and track your academic progress throughout the year, 
offering lots of guidance and support. I will regularly be updated by 
your teachers and drop into your lessons to see how you are getting 
on. 

Miss Robinson will be your Student Welfare Manager for year 7. She 
will be responsible for your overall welfare and will always be on 
hand to help you every day. 

We will definitely get to know you when you start at George Salter, 
however as well as your ‘All About Me’ work that you are completing 
through your primary schools, I have also put together a few tasks 
and questions which you can find on the transition area of our 
website. If you would like to complete some of these, it will not only 
help us, but it will make sure you have a bit of a head start for when 
we are ready to welcome you to the Academy, when things return to 
normal.  

Please stay safe and see you all soon! 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Payton. 

 


